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Sdo Paulo, August 7, 2013

To United Nations Global Compact,

Adespec Adesivos Especiais S/A recognize importance of the accurate documentation of the
Communication on Progress (COP) and of the participating in the Global Compact, but due to
the recent staff changes and new reorganization have caused delays in our submissions
process.

We kindly ask for permission to postpone our COP report on the UN Global Compact website
by 03/11/2013 at the latest.

Best Regards,
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Adespeg Adesivos Especiais S/A
Ms. Wang Shu Chen

CEO



